
May 26, 2025 
 
UPDATE ON THE COPPER LAKES MEMBER'S REQUEST TO HOA FOR SCHEDULING OF A 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERS: 

• There has still been no communication received from the HOA Board to any resident-
members regarding our petitioned requests for a scheduled special meeting of the 
members to consider proposed bylaws changes for our community.   

• Copper Lakes residents are invited to a community meeting to discuss updates, petition 
efforts and potential options for next steps! 

Please SAVE-the-DATE and join us at this meeting 
 to learn about our options going forward 

 
Thursday, May 29  

6:30 – 7:45 PM 
West Houston Church of Christ – The Chapel  

 
The agenda will include a review of the timeline, results thus far in our efforts,  

and next steps in moving forward! Full details and agenda to follow.  
 

Thank you for your ongoing support and patience as we work toward a clear and united path 
forward! 

 


